Dominion Virginia Power P.O. Box 26666 Richmond, VA 23261 dom.com



September 8, 2016

RE: Arlington Manhole Maintenance

Dear Neighbor:

Dominion Virginia Power is committed to providing safe and reliable power to our neighbors. You are receiving this letter due to upcoming manhole maintenance scheduled to start in your neighborhood.

In order to safely inspect and remove cable from the manholes, Dominion will be required to close a travel lane, turn lane or sidewalk in the vicinity of the manholes. The maintenance project begins at our Pentagon Substation near Boundary Channel Drive and will extend to our Rosslyn Substation on N. Moore Street.

At this time, we anticipate beginning work Monday, September 19. Over the next few months, you will see Dominion employees and its authorized contractors accessing roadways along this corridor to complete construction activities. Each manhole may be accessed on three separate occasions. Work is anticipated to be finished by year end. In order to alleviate pedestrian and traffic congestion in the area, work hours are scheduled for 9 p.m. to 5 a.m., Sunday through Thursday.

Your electric service will NOT be interrupted as a result of this project. Dominion and its crews are committed to working safely and courteously in your neighborhood, and we will restore the area when our work is complete.

Please contact us at 888-291-0190 or by email at powerline@dom.com with any questions.

Sincerely,

Dominion Virginia Power

